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Note : 

Part A : All questions are compulsory. Each question 
carries two marks. 

Part B: Attempt any five questions. Each question 
carries ten marks. 

Part C : Attempt any two questions. Each question 
carries fifteen marks. 

PART A 

All questions are compulsory. 

Explain in brief the following : 	 10x2=20 

1. 'Inquiry' 

2. Election petition 

3. Who can become a member of a co-operative 
society ? 

4. Reserve fund 
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5. Deployment of funds 

6. Re-audit 

7. Dissolution 

8. Name of two offences recognized under 
Co-operative Law. 

9. Inspection 

10. Role of federal organizations 
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PART B 

Attempt any five questions. Each question carries 
10 marks. 	 5x10=50 

11. Discuss the important sources of Co-operative 
Law. 

12. Discuss the salient features of the Model 
Co-operative Act, 1991. 

13. How do the Co-operative Societies mobilize 
working funds ? Explain. 

14. Explain the procedure for amalgamation of two 
or more Co-operative Societies. 

15. Explain the powers and functions of the Chief 
Executive Officer of a Co-operative Society. 

16. "The Registrar is also vested with the power to 
order for re-inquiry against the society." Explain 
with the help of Case Laws. 

17. Explain the powers and duties of Management 
Committee. 
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PART C 

Attempt any two questions. Each question carries 

15 marks. 	 2x15=30 

18. Explain the evolution, role and functions of 
Co-operative legislation in India. 

19. Explain the following with the help of decided 
case laws on election procedures and disputes : 

(a) Rejection of nomination paper for want of 
required essential information. 

(b) When the disqualification of a candidate 
becomes effective in the election of BoD. 

20. Define the term Surcharge. Discuss the power of 
Registrar to assess damages against delinquent 
promoters, officers, employees, with the help of a 
case law. 

21. Explain the compulsory dissolution of a 
Co-operative Society. What are the grounds to 
dissolve a Co-operative Society ? Discuss the 
powers of liquidator under winding-up process. 
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